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                                                                                                         14th December 2020  

Groups: Early Years / Primary 

Subject: Christmas Jumper Day and end of 1st term   

 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 18th December we are going to celebrate Christmas Jumper Day. On this day 

the students will be allowed to wear a Christmas Jumper (not compulsory) with their normal 

uniform instead of their school jumper, cardigan or P.E. jacket. 

Due to the current situation Santa Claus will not be able to visit the children in School. 

However, on Friday 18th he will walk by the school where the Early Years and Primary 

children will gather outside to see him (following Covid protocol) and we will collect the 

children’s letters to Santa. Please try to ensure that your child does not miss it. 

Each year we choose a worthy cause to support at this time of year. This year we have 

chosen to support the Granja Escuela Sol del Camp in Agost. As many of you will know we 

regularly visit the farm during our school excursions – a location which is very popular with 

our students. Unfortunately, due to the Covid situation, the Farm has been unable to host 

School visits and therefore they now find themselves in the position where they are finding 

it difficult to maintain the care and attention they provide for the animals. For this reason, 

we are asking those of you who would like to collaborate to make a small donation (in a 

sealed envelope) to help with the maintenance of the Granja Escuela Sol del Camp. These 

donations will be collected in School on Friday 18th December. Thanking you in advance for 

your collaboration. 

We would like to remind you that this first term will be finish on Tuesday 22nd December at 

12:00, and the new term will start on Thursday 7th January 2021. 

Finally, we take this opportunity to thank all the teachers and staff of The English School, 
as well as all the students and their families, for the great work they are doing in these very 
difficult times that we are living. Their awareness, patience and responsibility have made it 
possible to have passed these first months without any mishap related to the Covid Virus 
that has prevented the normal functioning of classes. May we continue like this until the 
end of the school year! We wish you now more than ever good health, a Merry Christmas 
and all the best for the New Year. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

The English School 
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